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Official information request for data on PPPR hearings

| refer to your official information request dated 18 August 2021 for collected data indicating
what percentage or number of mental health court proceedings favoured doctors or patients
and family court proceedings favouring applicant or subject, in relation to PPPR hearings.

The Mental Health and Wellbeing Commission does not collect the above data or monitor
the proceedings of PPPR hearings.

Please note, the Commission publishes some of its OIA responses on its website, after the
response is sent to the requester. The responses published are those that are considered to
have a high level of public interest. We will not publish your name, address, or contact
details.

You also have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of our
response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
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